
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
                                         

C A U T I O N 
 
It has come to our notice that fraudsters are creating and using identity of Webel  
Technology Limited (WTL) like its websites, letterheads, mail ids of the organisation 
and official employee ids from social media platforms etc. to create fake job offer 
or misleading information about employment opportunities either in WTL or 
various Government of West Bengal offices / entities. Through these fraudulent 
practices they are attempting to dupe common public by promising  job offers for  
their personal gain. WTL has already initiated necessary actions against such 
activities as  detected  from time  to time  as  per  the  law of  the land    
 
In the interest of common public it is hereby warned that WTL’s employment   
notification appear only in its official website: www.wtl.co.in and  simultaneously  is   
published  in widely  circulated newspapers, and the employment process 
conducted  as  per  the government rules,  strictly  in  transparent  manner and 
selection  is  purely based  on  merit  of  the candidates.  
 
Prospective job aspirants are advised to be extremely vigilant and exercise 
abundant caution while applying for any job opportunities with WTL and do so  only 
through the official  website as  no  other  platform has  been  authorised  to  carry 
out such  process on  behalf  of  WTL. Any person falling prey to such  unscrupulous 
rackets  of middlemen and  fraudsters  promising  jobs  etc.  shall  be  at  their  own  
risk  and  WTL  shall  not  be responsible  for  resolution of  such  misdeeds.  
   
      Be  Vigilant &  Stay  Safe  
                                       ================= 

http://www.wtl.co.in/

